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March 11, 2015 

 

 

Anastasia Mastrogiorgis 

30 Mississippi Blvd N 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  stasiados@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 30 Mississippi Blvd North 

 

Dear Ms. Mastrogiogis: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 3, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

March 24, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  She laid it over so that this will give her 

an opportunity to talk to Public Work about this situation, might be able to handle this with some 

signage.  Ms. Moermond’s concern is how this applies for both sides of the alley.  This will be a 

“staff report” only on March 24 and a recommendation will be emailed to you.   

 

If you are not happy with the outcome of Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the 

City Council Public Hearing which will be scheduled at the March 24
th

  hearing. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: John Peter Ross 
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